農学部等事務部学生課閉室のお知らせ

各位

農学部等事務部学生課は、夏季一斉休業のため、8 月11日(水)、12日(木)、13日(金)に閉室します。通常業務は、8月16日(月)から再開します。

夏季一斉休業の期間中は、電話、メール等の対応は できませんので、ご承知おきください。証明書が必要 な場合は、早めに申し込んでいただきますようお願い します。

[Notice] Closure of Student Affairs Division

Dear All,

The Student Affairs Division will close on 11th (Wed), 12th (Thu), and 13th (Fri) of August for summer holiday, and will reopen on 16th August.

Please note that we are unable to answer the phone and reply to e-mails during this period. For those who need any certificates, please apply for them well in advance.

Thank you for your understanding.